
Actividad de Confraternización

para Estudiantes

CONVENCIÓN DEL COLEGIO DE FARMACÉUTICOS 2024

CHARLA:  "INCREASING ACCESS TO CONTRACEPTION: OPILL, IS IT
SAFE AND EFFECTIVE?" 

RECURSO: MARIELA VÁZQUEZ, PHARMD, ABAAHP

SÁBADO, 24 DE AGOSTO DE 2024

HORA: 1:00 P.M. - 4:00 P.M.
LUGAR:  HOTEL SHERATON CONV. CENTER

SALÓN: SAN FELIPE
REGISTRO: 1:00 P.M.
CÓCTEL: 1:30 P.M.

Students are adults and are responsible for their own behavior. American Pharmacists Association- Academy
of Student Pharmacists is not an agent of Nova Southeastern University, and as a result, this organization

and its members will be responsible to make sure there is no misconduct at this event. This organization, its
members and its guests may not be covered by the University’s liability insurance, and the University will not

represent this organization, its members or guests if sued for conduct resulting in injury. 

INFORMACIÓN DE CONTACTO:
DESIREÉ SÁNCHEZ - PRESIDENTA

EMAIL: DS3205@MYNSU.NOVA.EDU
DR. FRANCES COLÓN- “ADVISOR”

EMAIL: FC294@NOVA.EDU


